From: Linda Swendig <lkswendig@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 12:25 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS | Cola Needed

CAUTION:External email.

| am contacting you per email as you are not reachable on the phone. We need for PERS | retirees an ongoing
cola to sustain our retirement money. All of the other state retirement plans have cola's but we do not! |
have dedicated 40+ years to public service and we should have equal rights to a cola, same as the

others. Please help us obtain this for our retirees.

Thanks for your help,

Linda Swendig

Spokane Regional Health District Retiree (PERS I)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



